
 

To all Deputies and Members, 

     As this organization celebrates its 40th anniversary I would like to 

say that it has been an honor serving as our president. The goal and 

vision of Thomas J McGinley, one of the founding members, is even 

stronger today than ever. Ensuring that Deputy Sheriffs’ in this 

Commonwealth are trained to the highest standards and are well 

respected. 

      I would like to thank the executive board for their guidance and 

leadership over the past two years. And I would like to thank our 

members and supporters for their support and generosity.  I also 

would like to personally thank Bill Bengochea from Philadelphia 

County our Communication Director for an outstanding job both in 

developing and maintaining our website, it truly is awesome. 

      It has been a pleasure meeting people across this Commonwealth who have the same passion 

that I have for this historic law enforcement profession. This organization has placed individuals in 

those key positions to keep what has been started during my term, and will continue to for years to 

come.  

     I would like to also thank the Pennsylvania Sheriffs’ Association for all of their support and 

guidance. One of our goals was to have a strong, first class relationship with the Pennsylvania 

Sheriffs’ Association because we share the same goals which will allow us to succeed. I believe we 

have succeeded in building that relationship, and that relationship will only strengthen as both of 

our organization move forward.  

     In conclusion as I stated in my farewell speech this organization is looking for those deputies 

like YOU who are just starting their careers as a Deputy Sheriff, and have that passion for this 

profession to become the next generation of leaders to continue the vision Thomas McGinley and 

our founding members had 40 years ago. 

Be Safe! 

Fraternally, 

 

Michael E. Mohn, Past President 

Deputy Sheriffs’ Association of Pennsylvania 


